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From: Jim Gottschalk <jhgottschalk@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:55 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

I am totally against any further meddling by the US government when it comes to leverage or
limitation of forex trades. Every time the US government gets involved in regulations of this type it

just screws up the market place.

Sicerely,
Jim Gottschalk
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